
HC Members,

On behalf of the Hockey Calgary staff and our Board of Directors I 
would like to wish all of our members best wishes for a happy and  
joyous holiday season!!  

Hockey Calgary has just recently launched a new marketing 
campaign, ‘Hockey Inspires’.  Hockey provides so many great 
memories and life lessons for all of us, and our goal is to share this 
message to all.  We hope that hockey will continue to inspire you and 
that you will share your stories with us in the upcoming year.

Hockey Inspires us in many ways, we are always inspired by the 
players and their endless passion for the game, but the Hockey Calgary 
staff is also inspired by the amount of time our dedicated volunteers 
give back to the hockey community.  As we close out the calendar 2016 
year we would like to thank the many volunteers who put in countless 
hours at the rink in support our programs.  Hockey in Canada is built 
on a strong volunteer base, and the dedicated group in Calgary is 
second to none.

Merry Christmas to you and your family, we look forward to seeing 
you at the rink in 2017!!!

Kevin Kobelka
Executive Director


